Grainne Power

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 591 Gray Cahill

From:

Sent: 29 August 2015 11:58

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| am opposed to the dredging of Dublin Bay resulting in millions of tonnes of the sea bottom being disturbed.
This operation will release noxious chemicals into the atmosphere and bring up heavy metals which are harmless

where they are now.

Do not do it. The risks are too high.
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